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P. 0. BOX 3437,, 1717 WAPPOO ROAD, CHARLESTON, SOUTH CAROLINA 29407 + PHONE 766-5584

SepteBer 3, 1974

Mr. Carl W.Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Sir,

Thank you for the notification that you heard us on August
29, 1974 way over in Nebraska.

We operate on a clear channel, Mexican - American, thats why there
was some Spanish crosstalk.

Thanks so much for your interest in WPAL.

Sincerely yours,

78 209X
//Keﬁ/Goodman
General Manager



